
The City of Olean is seeking proposals for the design and installation of a 2” RPZ 
backflow preventer and associated plumbing at the State Police Barracks at 722 
Homer Street, Olean, NY.   
 

1. The City of Olean will purchase the device that will be installed.  Details of 
the device will be given to the contractor upon request. 
 

2. The plumber doing the installation will have to be licensed and approved to 
do work in the City of Olean.  
 

3. All work performed must meet New York State Prevailing Wage 
requirements.   
 

4. Deadline for proposals is Thursday, Feb. 23, 2023. 
 
Please contact the City of Olean Water Department personnel below to arrange a 
time to meet at the State Police Barracks and assess the project.   
 
Dale Walker (dwalker@cityofolean.org) OR  
Robert Buchanan (rbuchanan@cityofolean.org)  
 
City of Olean Water Division 
1332 River Street 
Olean, NY  14760 
716-376-5699 or 716-376-5697 
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